
Neighbourhood Plan Report to 2019 Annual Parish meeting 

 

Once again I will only give a brief summary of Neighbourhood Plan activities since 

my last report to the Annual Parish Meeting and Town Council. More detailed 

information is (including meeting minutes) is available on the Neighbourhood Plan 

Website. 

The Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group is currently holding fortnightly meetings. 

The text of the Saltash Neighbourhood Development Plan Consultation Draft has 

been produced and is now on the plan4saltash website as the Saltash 

Neighbourhood Development Plan Consultation Draft August 2018. 

Cornwall Council have made some very useful comments on the Neighbourhood 

Development Plan Consultation Draft and supporting documentation including 

Environmental and Heritage issues. The Steering Group is now working through the 

detailed comments made by Cornwall Council CC on this Consultation Draft of the 

Neighbourhood Plan. We have agreed that some modifications would be made to 

the original consultation draft and that the principal activity of the next few meetings 

would be to run through the revised document as the changes are made. 

The Steering Group will discuss with Cornwall Council any further changes needed 

to meet their outstanding comments. 

This may necessitate further environmental assessments. 

When this activity is complete a Neighbourhood Development Plan will be produced 

for formal public consultation in preparation for the referendum. 

 

Councillor David Yates 


